
April 29, 2003

Mr. Tom Dorman
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard Frankfort. KY
40601-0615

RE: PSC CASE NO. 2003-00034 - OHIO COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, OHIO COUNTY.
KENTUCKY - RESPONSE TO DEFICIENCY LETTER

Dear Mr. Dorman:

Enclosed is the District's response to PSC'S deficiency letter dated April 22, 2003.

The electronic filing is a true representation of the original documents prepared in this case. Also
attached is a document entitled "index.pdf", which lists all documents attached to this electronic
filing. The original is being mailed to the Commission.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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